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Headteacher’s notes…  
We finish today for the half term break and the weather is looking brighter and 
warmer – let us hope that this is the start of summer! Yesterday we were over-run 
with Pirates in Reception and today we have celebrated the fact that we are all 
different by wearing a wide variety of clothes and costumes. Well done to everyone.   
 
It has been a long and busy half term and I hope that you all have a good week. 
We have a staff training day on Monday 7th June so the children return on Tuesday 
8th June. Please read the information at the end of this letter with regards to Covid symptoms and quarantining as 
we are required to contract trace until Monday 31st May. 
 
 
Reception September 2021 
All parents of children who are starting in Reception in September are invited to come along to our Welcome 
Evening, 7.00 – 8.00 pm on Wednesday 9th June, to find out how we can work together to help your child make a 
confident start in school and support their learning. Under current Local Authority guidance this meeting will be held 
virtually via Zoom and is for parents only. The details of the meeting are available by emailing the school office. 
 
Snacks  
A number of children in KS2 are bringing in unhealthy snacks, eg crisps, chocolate biscuits and sweets for morning 
break. In line with our policy on healthy snacks, including the information sent home a few weeks ago, they will be 
asked to put them away in their bags. Children may bring in a healthy snack if they wish, for example, fruit or 
vegetable, to have during their morning break.  
 
 
Parent Governor Vacancy 
We currently have vacancies on the Governing Body and details were sent home earlier this month. The closing date 
is noon on Friday 11th June. A copy of the nomination form is available from the front page of the school website. 
 
Parent Support 
A course is available from PinPoint on Positive Behaviour Support for Children which is being held on 24th June. More 
details and booking information is available from: 
https://www.pinpoint-cambs.org.uk/event/positive-behaviour-support/ 
 
 
PTA News 
It was lovely seeing all the amazing efforts of our ‘dare to be different’ day. Thank you everyone for getting involved. 
Once we have a total we shall let you know.  
 
After half term we are hoping to have a few more exciting new ideas and events coming to the school. One being our 
ever popular bags2 school. July 2nd for the collection, more details nearer the date. Start sorting those clothes!  
 
We are now starting to source some raffle prizes so if you know anyone who would like to donate a prize get in 
touch. Or if you would like to get involved with asking for or collecting prizes then please get in touch 
bramptonpta@outlook.com 
 
Have a lovely half term and see you all once we are back.  
Thank you  
The PTA Team 
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Please email the school if your child becomes unwell with covid symptoms on Saturday 29th May, Sunday 30th May 

or Monday 31st May by emailing pupilabsence@brampton.cambs.sch.uk . 
 

If this is not possible please call or text the school mobile on 07387 684068 which will be on between 11.00am and 
1.00pm each day. 

 
If you are travelling to an amber list country please inform the school after half term and follow the latest 

guidelines with regards to quarantine guidance. 
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